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Notice of Change of Uninterruptible Power Supply for 
DFL7160 

Dear customer: 
We are delighted to hear that your company is doing well and would like to offer our sincere thanks for your continued support. 
The following document reports the details relating to the matter indicated above. We apologize for any inconvenience that it may 
cause. 

DISCO 

Notice 

Since production of the current optional accessory uninterruptible power supply has been stopped, we will 
be changing to a newer model.  

Along with the change to the newer model of the uninterruptible power supply, the breaker will also be 
changed. 

Affected model 

DFL7160 

Start period 

We plan to use the newer model for machines shipped from October 2013 onward. 

Changed parts 

■Uninterruptible power supply (internal type) part number 

Machine name Before change After change 
Uninterruptible power 
supply (main body) DGCDPU06002-0 DGCN11A5005-0 

 

Machine standard 
specification Before change After change 

Leakage current 17mA or less 23mA or less 

Since the leakage current for this machine's standard specification will change along with the change in 
the uninterruptible power supply, the rated sensed current will change from a 30mA breaker to a 50mA 
one. 

■Breaker rated sensed current 

 Before change After change 
Rated sensed current 30mA 50mA 

If using a protective leakage breaker at the plant facility, you should prepare a harmonic countermeasure 
part with a sensed current of 50mA or more. 

As well, the newer model of the uninterruptible power supply is already being used in other machines 
made by DISCO. 

Inquiries 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to a DISCO sales representative or service affiliate. 
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